
LONDON BOROUGH OF CROYDON 
 
NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF THE AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS 2017/18  
 
 
The Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 
Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 
 
 
In accordance with section 16 of the Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015, notice is 
hereby given that: 
 
The audit of accounts of the London Borough of Croydon has been concluded for the 
year ended 31 March 2018. 
 
The auditor’s final audit certificate can be found on this web page. 
 
Any local government elector for the London Borough of Croydon may inspect, or 
request copies of the accounts on payment of a reasonable sum for each copy, the 
statements of accounts prepared by the London Borough of Croydon.  This can be done 
at any time between the hours of 9.30am and 4.00 pm on Mondays to Fridays each 
week (except public holidays) at the Council offices: 
 

Bernard Wetherill House, 8 Mint Walk, Croydon, CR0 1EA 
 
 
The Statement of Accounts are also available on the Council’s website at the following 
address:  

 
https://www.croydon.gov.uk/democracy/budgets/financial-accounts 

 
 
 
Dated: 21 September 2018 

 

Richard Simpson 
Executive Director of Resources and Section 151 Officer 

https://www.croydon.gov.uk/democracy/budgets/financial-accounts

